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To The Research Director
Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Parliament House

Why on earth would you want to remove the obligation to provide voter ID?  

One of the things I appreciate about Australia is it’s lack of corruption and 
integrity, including system checks and balances.  This is an extremely small thing 
for a voter to do, and yet adds so much to the integrity of the voting system!  I 
am baffled.  I would respectfully submit that this is not something that should 
proceed, please leave it as an obligation for voters.  

Thanks for reading this.

Kind Regards

Stu
____________________________________________
Stuart Millar

Address |   Mansfield, Qld 4122
Phone |
Mobile |  
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